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Notices to Parents and Guardians

It was lovely to see so many families at Speech Day on Saturday and we hope that you all had awonderful day. To all those for whom that
Speech Day was their last - pupils, parents and members of staff - we send our very best wishes. Please keep in touch with the School and the

Salopian Club and remember that once a Salopian, always a Salopian - and that you will always be welcome back.

Shrewsbury School Musical 'The Drowned Bride' at the Edinburgh Fringe Fes!
performance in Shrewsbury

al - and a preview

“The Drowned Bride’ the latest in along and distinguished list of home-grown Shrewsbury School musicals, will be performed at
the Edinburgh Fringe Festival during the week commencing Sunday 20th August. (Full details under 'Forthcoming Events' below.) Anyone
whowould like to come and support the cast would be hugely welcome — and do please spread the word among family and friends.

Just before they head north, they will also be performing for one night only in the Ashton Theatre. Tickets for this performance are free witha

retiring collection.

Academic Extension Resources

Over the last few weeks, teachers from each Faculty have been busy putting together a selection of resources designed to help the
intellectually curious and academically ambitious to take things further in their own time (during the long summer holiday, for example.

These Faculty Extension Pages can be accessed by pupils via the School Intranet and include suggestions for extra reading, interesting di

resources, links to external organisations (universities, associations, societies, etc), details of how to enter prize competitions, seif-guided
learning opportunities and much besides.

And finally...

The Shrewsbury School community wishes Mark and Elizabeth Turner every success as they move to St Michael's University School in
Vancouver, and thanks them for eight very successful years at Shrewsbury. We look forward to welcoming Leo Winkley, his wife Jules and
their three children as he becomes the 28th | of shr

Please see Mark Turner's @ final letter to parents and guardians.

Latest News

bury School in 2018.

Speech Day video
Tuesday 10 July 2018

Our Film Fellow David
Clifford was out and about
with his camera on Speech
Day and has captured a few
highlights.

Shrewsbury School in the
vanguard of digital
learning

Tuesday 3 July 2018

Inthe lastest film by Film
Fellow David Clifford,
Biology teacher and Head
of Digital Learning, Henry
Exharn, explains how a
group of Shrewsbury
School pupils have been
helping Google test an
exciting new plece o...

Recent cricket highlights
Tuesday 3July 2018

There was a flurry of
important matches for
many of our school teams
during the last few days of
term.

An apple a day keeps
Richard away.
Monday 2 July 2018

In the final week of term,
the Ashton Theatre hosted
Heather May’s Shrewsbury
School directing debut,
Shakespeare’s ‘Richard 11,
performed by a cast of 27
Third and Fourth Formers.
Many thanks to Charlie

Delegate awards at the
Withington MUN
Conference
Monday 2 uly 2018

On the day after Speech
Day, asmall team of
Salopians represented the
School with panache at
Withington Model United
Nations Conference, a one-
day event aimed at
beginners.

Life as alegionnaire
Thursday 28 June 2018

Best-selling Author Ben
Kane's talk to the Third
Form Latinists.

The 150th Bumping Races
- Finals (Day 3)
Monday 2 uly 2018

The balmy conditions
continued fora third
straight day, and brought
the crowds dewn tothe
river for one of the key
events of Speech Day.
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Khun Chatri Sophonpanich
(1934-2018)
Thursday 28 June 2018

Itis with great sadness that
we have learned of the
death of Khun Chatri
Sophonpanich, a founding
Governor of Shrewsbury
International School
Bangkok and avery
generous supporter of
Shrewsbury School UK.

Forthcoming Events

Shrewsbury School pupils
crowned global winners
for supporting local
refugees

Friday 29 June 2018

Agroupof pupils from
Shrewsbury School were
named at the Festival of
Education 2018 as the
winners of an international
competition that asked
young people to tackle the
UN's Sustainable
Development Goals in their

Read More

Historic first at Henley
Women's Regatta
‘Wednesday 27 June 2018

There were some
tremendous performances
from current and former
Salopian oarswomen at
Henley Women's Regatta
(HWR), the premier event
for women's rowingin the
country.

Revd Keulemans' World
Cup Beard Dye for

Headway UK
Thursday 28 June 2018

Shrewsbury School's
Chaplain, Revd Andy
Keulemans, is currently
sporting a startling new
look: abeard dyed in the
England colours, with a bit
of Scottish blue thrown in.

Academic Extension
Programme -
‘Controversy' series
Sunday 24 June 2018

The 2018/19 Academic
Extension Programme
focuses on the theme of
‘Controversy. Here's a brief
overview of the eclectic
mix of speakers who will be
speaking during the
Michaelmas Term on some
thought-provokings..

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar

No Events added to the Newsletter.




